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(Neb.)-Open House To Honor Paul Wess On County Judgeship

By: Jeremy Anderson Posted at: 03/25/2013 08:58 AM

(Chadron)-There will be an Open House today from 2 p.m. to 4 p.m., in the Dawes County Court Room for
anyone who wishes to say thank you and/or congratulate Dawes County Public Defender Paul Wess who has
been appointed to the County Judgeship for the 12th Judicial District.
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